FALKLAND ISLANDS GOVERNMENT

NOTICE TO MARINERS

N° 03/2022

East Falkland

Stanley Harbour

Obstruction
An unmarked underwater obstruction exists in the following position:
51°41.401’'S, 057°51.483'W.
Mariners are advised not to anchor in the vicinity of the obstruction.
This Notice shall remain in force until further notice.
Steuart Barlow,
Deputy Harbour Master,

Falkland Islands Government.
Issued on 14/09/2022



